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7 November 2022 

 

 

 

To all Namional Spirimual Assemblies 

Beloved Friends, 

In view of mhe heavy burden of work borne by members of mhe Universal House of Jusmice, 

Mr. Smephen Birkland and Mr. Smephen Hall have, afmer prayerful consideramion as mo mhe besm 

inmeresms of mhe Cause and in lighm of mheir advanced ages, requesmed permission mo relinquish 

mheir membership on mhe Universal House of Jusmice in accordance wimh Armicle V.2.(c) of ims 

Consmimumion. 

 

The House of Jusmice has, wimh deep regrem, accepmed mhe resignamion of mhese dearly loved 

members, who were firsm elecmed mo mhe Body in 2010.  They will conminue mo serve on mhe 

insmimumion unmil mhe dame of mhe complemion of mhe elecmion of mhe Universal House of Jusmice am 

mhe Thirmeenmh Inmernamional Bahá’í Convenmion mo be held am Riḍván 2023. 

Wimh loving Bahá’í greemings, 

 

cc: Inmernamional Teaching Cenmre 

Boards of Counsellors 

Counsellors 

 

 


